
Segerstrom  Center  for  the
Arts  Offers  Sensory-Friendly
Programming
As part of its 2015-2016 Family Series, the Segerstrom Center
for  the  Arts  is  presenting  a  series  of  sensory-friendly
performances with the hope that everyone in the community will
have the opportunity to experience the joy of attending a live
performance.

Showing in the month of March are “Big Bad Wolf” and “Egg,”
both performances specially designed for sensory sensitivity.

These  shows  are  designed  specifically  for  patrons  on  the
autism spectrum, and others with sensory sensitivity, to enjoy
with  their  families;  this  is  the  perfect  opportunity  to
introduce young children to live theater.

Sensory-friendly precautions are taken to help patrons enjoy
their theater experience:

In advance of each performance, families will receive a social
story—a visual introduction for the child of everything he or
she will encounter so nothing is a surprise. From a picture of
the parking areas to ticket takers and the inside of the
theater, everything will look familiar when they arrive.

�They will also receive information about the show itself so
they know what to expect from the performance.

Various components are highly considered and alterations are
made in areas such as: lighting, sound, seat configuration,
staff training and being relaxed when it comes to movement and
speaking during a performance.

For  more  information  about  the  Center’s  sensory-friendly
performances,  visit  their  website  at
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www.SCFTA.org/sensoryfriendly, or email Access@SCFTA.org.

 

 

http://www.SCFTA.org/sensoryfriendly

